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Cranleigh Bowling Club
Fixtures Secretary
52 Cranleigh Mead
Cranleigh Surrey

GU67JS
Date: 1st September 2016

Dear Fellow Bowler
The August newsletter: including forthcoming events for September-December for your diary.
The website can be located on the web; by typing in “Cranleigh Bowling Club” Our website title will appear under Cranleigh Bowling Club, Cranleigh, and Hugo Fox.

The news-letter information will incorporate match dates, club info and general info.
At last a month of sun and warm weather which I am sure is a pleasure to all apart from being the penultimate month of the season, a great pity it could not have been earlier in the year. As September begins, the club competitions are reaching their climax with the finals day on the 11th September under the guidance of Len Thompson. Details to date can be located on the website, there are a number of members playing in their first finals day. Congratulations to those who have made it and our thanks and best wishes to those who did not. Good luck next year. We need all your support on the day, please come to support your champion.
The Tony Kopp competition managed by Pam Routley & Iris Thompson has finished with Robbie Anderson coming first with 135 shots, and our illustrious president Alan Still second on 124 shots. Well done to both of you, and to all competitors, our special thanks to Pam and Iris for all their efforts and enthusiasm in ensuring the comp ran smoothly. “Thank You”.
The Bernard Ward trophy took place over the week end of the 20th-21st with Trevor Wheeler, Maureen Baker, Roy Overton overcoming Geoff Middleton, Peter Barnett, Peter Marsh, in a keenly contested final to win.
Our club fixtures during this period have been well supported, with only one cancellation out of 11 played during the month, including the concluding 3 counties league, West Surrey, Sapphire games, Bernard Ward triples.
Our annual fixture to Ryde IOW was a great success on a hot sunny day on the 11th well supported by 29 players and guests, once again was a wonderful day. A Coach trip to Portsmouth, followed by a 20 minute Hovercraft trip to the island, we played 6 triples which we unfortunately lost 4-2. Everyone enjoyed the day, including adequate time to look around Ryde and take part in food and refreshment before the game. Ryde have asked us back next year and am dealing with this.  In addition the IOW has a touring side called Vectis, they have requested a fixture with us June at Cranleigh which we are looking into, and hope will be able to fulfill.
With the 3 counties league finishing: Congratulations to the “B” side for securing promotion for the second year running to the 2nd Division under the leadership of Roger Wait. “Congratulations to all”. The “A” team finished mid table, our thanks to all players and to Tony Lewis who managed the team due to the unfortunate sad loss suffered by Martin Bridge who has run it so well for several seasons.

The West Surrey team finished 3rd from bottom but with a couple more points could have finished 4th and the Sapphire team finished 2nd from bottom. Thanks, to all those players who supported these teams. Especially Trevor Wheeler the Saturday captain. It is hoped next year to have more players available and support these Saturday games. The roll ups have been continuing throughout the month, it’s nice to see some old faces returning to these, and hope they look to return to the club next year.

A welcome return to the green for Graham Robinson who played in the Knaphill match, great to see him recovered from his illness. Barry is on his way back, getting around now after his knee operation. Ken Chitty is recovering after his op, our best wishes to all. Brian Kingshott we wish all the best, unfortunately not seen him on the green this year, and hope he will be fit for next year.
1. The Bowls Club website is operational with club info and match stats -updates on the site for members to view. Details of all matches-results: Provided by Robbie Anderson.
2. The internal club competitions Finals day 11th September.  Details on website
3. Final league tables on the website.
IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

1: The Bowl’s club AGM on the 18th October 7-30pm CVSSC: Eamon will be sending out paper’s etc in due course: the election of officer’s nominations will be posted in the Pavilion and main club for all to put names forward: A copy of the constitution is on the website. Barry Baker will be giving an official update on the school project, where we are now, not rumors’. Please turn up and support the club, and let your views be made.
2: The Presentation night is on 11th November 6-30pm for 7-00pm at the club.

3: Next Bowls Committee meeting 4th October 7-00pm.
4. Cranleigh have entered a double rink (8 players mixed) in the Horsham Indoor completion starting 7th October at 2-00pm every Friday. If you fancy a game, Players are needed, managed by Barry Baker. The list is up in the Pavilion for names.
Rod Warriner: CBC Fixtures & Website Secretary. 
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